Evan Oxenham
92 Methodist Hill Road
727-9368
Permit # 2019-04 

Map/Lot 212/14
wall mounted elec heat/ac
From: Evan Oxenham <evan.oxenham@gmail.com>
To: David Lersch <inspector@plainfieldnh.org>
Subject: Do I need a Building Permit to Install a New Cold Climate Heat Pump
Date: Thu, 24 Jan 2019 18:20:33 -0500

Dear Mr. Lersch,
I will soon be having a new cold climate heat pump installed in my house by Arc Mechanical.  Do I need to have a building permit for this work?
-- 

Regards,
Evan
On Fri, Jan 25, 2019 at 5:44 AM David Lersch <davejosie@juno.com> wrote:

It involves electrical, so yes.


David,

So I am having Joanna Sharf of Emily Electric install a new 220 line on Monday (January 28) for this project and Arc Mechanical are planning to install the heat pump on February 4.Â  What do I need to do to get the building permit?

Regards,

Evan.

02-18-19
David,
The installation of my cold climate heat pump at 92 Methodist Hill Road has been complete.  When do you want to inspect the work?

02-19-19
Called Brad to schedule final inspection.
02-22-19
Permit 2019-04, 92 Methodist Hill Road.



Heat Pump installation.



Met owner on-site. Walked through interior and exterior 



components. Exterior unit under porch. Questioned air flow, but 


owner indicated Installation co (Arc Mechanical) was comfortable 


system would operate as designed. External disconnect <5’ 



mounting height. Still best location. Breaker labeled in main panel. 


Interior units in normal locations. Installation ok.

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

